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I am very opposed to this bill due to the fact if you have to question if it's 

constitutional or not, it isn't. Shall not be infringed is very clear in the constitution. 

Even a temporary restriction goes against the constitutional right to bear arms. It is 

embarrassing this bill has made it this far and is actually being considered when may 

bills with the same content have been deemed not constitutional.  


